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This bill will not save any lives or make anyone safer. If a criminal wants to carry out 

an act of violence, they would not care to violate this law. At the same time, this bill 

will reduce public safety, removing life saving tools from the hands of responsible 

citizens. This is also a clear violation of constitutionally guaranteed rights under the 

2nd amendment. Money would be better spent improving education and mental 

health for young adults. We ask 18-20 year olds to serve our military, and then 

deprive them of their rights to self defense at home. Doesn’t make any sense. 


